SEMDA SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT

Applications are now being accepted for the 2019 Southeastern Michigan Dietetic Association scholarships. One scholarship of $500.00 will be awarded to an undergraduate student, and one scholarship of $500.00 will be awarded to a graduate student. All interns, advanced degree students, and juniors and seniors in dietetic programs are eligible to apply. The recipients will be presented at the Margaret L. King Lecture on April 2019.

When choosing the winning recipient, the criteria for selecting will include:

· SEMDA membership 

· Permanent residency in Wayne, Oakland, Macomb, St. Clair, Monroe, or Washtenaw County 

· Acceptance into a dietetic program leading to Commission on Dietetic registration 

· Grade point average 

· References 

· Work experience 

· Presentation of application materials 

Application forms will be sent to:
Beatrice Alghali

22492 Pontchartrain Dr. 

Southfield, MI 48034 

For additional information, please contact:

Beatrice Alghali MBA, RD, CLE

SEMDA Scholarship Chairperson 2018-2019
sierraintl@peoplepc.com  or sierraintl25@gmail.com
Completed application, letters of recommendation, and official transcripts should be sent, in one package, and postmarked on or before March  6, 2019.  Late applications will not be considered.

Note: Applicants will not be discriminated against on the basis of age, race, creed, marital status, national origin, physical handicap, religion, or sex. All materials are confidential.

